
 

You're 

Invited! 
 

 
 

Dear P7 pupil _______________________________________, 
 

We would like to invite you to come and join us on 
Tuesday 1st of June, from 1.30pm - 3.00pm 

(a snack and drink will be provided for you!) 
 

Your teachers will organise this for you. 
We will be doing a variety of activities that involve getting to know our school. 

 
Face coverings must be worn, unless exempt. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! ☺ 

 
From everyone in the Support For Learning Department at Strathaven Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


